
St Mary’s School 

Te Kura o Hata Maria 

 

"As it is, these remain: faith, hope and love, the three of them; and the greatest of them is love." 
Corinthians, 13 - 13 

 

 
 

 
 
Wednesday 23rd June 2021 
 
Dear families, 
 
From our shared school vision … ‘At St Mary’s we are there for each other, supporting staff and families through good 
and bad times, always showing hope.’ 
 
Thank you for the loving thoughts, prayers, gifts and messages of support you have given Annie, Tony, Ted, Dan and 
Alice this week after the passing of Annie’s lovely mother. I know they are all humbled by your generosity and kindness. 
It’s times like these when our community really pulls together and our values of faith, hope and love shine brightly.  
 
I’d also like to thank you for the support you have given us as staff this week knowing that our usual day to day regime 
looks a bit different at the moment. 
 
Cheers, Mallory 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

What’s coming up term 2  
Every Monday whole school prayer in the Church at 8.55 and every 
Friday assembly is 2.20 also in the Church (unless stated differently) 

Week 8 
21-25 June 
Prayers: Bellbird, Mrs 
Cruickshank and Mrs 
Thacker 

Tuesday 6pm whānau hui in staffroom  
Tuesday 7pm Home and School AGM 
GOSPEL CHANGE – Friday’s Gospel is presented 
by Room Piwakawaka 
 

Week 9 
28 June – 2 July 
Gospel: Tui, Miss 
Smith 

Home and School Disco – St Peter’s College Hall 
5.30 – 7.30pm (more information attached) 
Welcome Liturgy Friday 2nd 2pm 

Week 10 
5-9 July 
Gospel: Kiwi, Mrs 
Gray and Mrs Hansen 

Matariki breakfast Friday 6.45am in the quad  
Friday term ends at the usual time 2.50pm 

Church of the Blessed Sacrament  
Saturday Vigil Mass 7.00pm 

Altar servers – volunteers please 
Sunday Mass 10.00am 

Altar servers: Blake Sayer and Grace 
Chamberlain 

Children’s Liturgy: Catherine Sayer 

 
PLEASE NOTE the change in Mass 
times – Sunday morning Mass is 

10.00am 

Heidi got 3rd 
equal for the 

overall scoring in 
her last 

gymnastics 
competition for 

the year in 
Dunedin on 

Sunday and her 
team got 2nd 

overall. 
Ka pai, Heidi. All 

your hard work is 
paying off!  



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Welcome 
 

Loving school life  
already - 

welcome to St 
Mary’s and Room 

Bellbird Ciaran 
Mowat. We also 

welcome his 
parents Jennifer 
and Matthew. 

Southland Cross Country 
Ka pai to these awesome athletes who 

competed at the Southland Cross 
Country last Friday. 

 
Results  

10 year old boys - 6th  Zavier Hansen  
10 year old girls - 10th Kate WIlson 

11 year old boys - 2nd Max 
Wiegersma, 5th Max Abernethy, 19th 

William Templeton 

Art (above) 
Room Kiwi have created this 
amazing art in response to a 
chapter book they have been 
reading together ‘Kensuke’s 

Kingdom.’ 
 

 
Buskers Shout 

The buskers hard work a few Friday’s ago paid off, 
today they reaped the reward of their effort with 

the largest pizza order in history. With the left 
over money they purchased a new blutooth 

speaker for our mate Jimmy so he can listen to his 
favourite playlists – rock on! 



 


